
 

 

 

 

 

Managing farm water supplies in dry 
times 

The prevailing hot and dry conditions are 
challenging producers to provide a reliable 
water supply to their livestock.  

Agriculture Victoria is inviting producers to a 
free evening workshop. This event will help 
attendees to examine their current farm water 
supplies and explore practical strategies to 
prepare for future livestock water 
requirements.  

Topics covered include: 
• Seasonal outlook 
• Animal health and welfare 
• How much water does your farm need? 
• How much water can you store? 
• Setting trigger points for critical decision 

making 
• Short-term options and long-term 

planning.  

 

Presenters: 
Greg Bekker, Agriculture Victoria 
and 
Stephen Gemmill, Goulburn Murray Water.  

Where: 
Agriculture Victoria – Rutherglen  
124 Chiltern Valley Road, Rutherglen. 

When: 
Monday 4 March 2019 
6pm for light refreshments. 

Presentations from 6.30pm – 8.30pm. 

 

Catering: 
Finger food will be provided from 6pm. Please 

advise if any dietary requirements. 

 

Registration: 
To register or for more information, please contact 

Ian Gamble at Agriculture Victoria Rutherglen, on 

0437 362 620 or ian.gamble@ecodev.vic.gov.au 

 

*Please note: Agriculture Victoria will cancel this 
workshop if a Code Red day is declared for this area. 

This workshop is delivered in partnership with the North East Catchment Management Authority through 
funding from the Australian Government’s National Landcare Program. 
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